
 

 

Upcoming works along Hospital Road 
north and Magill Street 

From Friday 13 November to Friday 20 November 2020 
tower cranes will be used to lift precast material over Hospital 
Road and into the construction site. 

A safety exclusion zone will be established in the northbound 
lane of Hospital Road, adjacent to the Ainsworth building. 

For traffic and safety reasons, there will be intermittent, 
temporary single lane closures throughout the works program, 
outside of peak times, with lane closures in place for 30 
minutes up to four times each day.  

Traffic control and signage will be in place to assist motorists 
and pedestrians. 

From 16 November 2020, a redundant water supply will be 
disconnected outside the construction hoarding in the northern 
verge of Magill Street, close to the Hospital Road intersection.   

Disconnection work requires manual digging, backfilling and 
road restoration, during standard construction hours and will 
take one day to complete. 

Small excavators and personnel will be used to carry out this 
work. All road services will be restored following completion.  

Safety exclusion zones will be established in the no-stopping 
zone along the northern kerb of Magill Street. Water supply to 
private properties will not be affected during this work.  

Work may be rescheduled due to unforeseen circumstances 
of inclement weather. Thank you for your patience during this 
important work. 
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